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25/09/2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Panto Rehearsal 2019 
 
KS2 are once again going to perform for you a pantomime!  (Oh yes we are!!) and this 
year we are trying something new – Kitty Whittington. 
 
We appreciate it is only September, but the amount of work that goes into each of our 
performances is immense so we are eager to get started. 
 
Rehearsals will begin this coming Monday (16th September) and will take place every 
Monday from 3.15pm to 4.30pm. 
 
The performances will take place week beginning 16th December and will include 2 
evening shows which always sell out fast! 
 
We ask that your child attends every rehearsal to ensure we can put on the best show 
possible.  If you child would like to take part in this pantomime please complete and return 
the slip below by Monday 16th September. 
 
We are excited to see what our brilliant children will present to you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs E Thew            Mrs J Wilkinson                  
Year 6 Teacher       Year 1 Teacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Panto Rehearsals 2019 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

My child would like to be in the KS2 panto and can attend rehearsals and commit to after 
school performances. 
 

My child can (please  below) 

 walk home 

 be collected 
 

Signed by parent/carer…………………………………………Phone………………………….. 
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